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To All Headteachers & Heads of Children’s Centres 
(By Email) 
 

 
 

 
Colleagues,  
 
We have recently been made aware of a Facebook page, called 'Youth-Sutton', which looks like an 
official Council service page and which 'shares' information that we have been posting on our official. 
We've been advised to make it clear that this is not an official Facebook page. We'd be grateful if you 
could advise staff and students that this 'Youth-Sutton' page is not supported by or affiliated to the 
London Borough of Sutton in any way.  
 
Our official social media links are:  

 

    https://www.facebook.com/SuttonYouthService  or https://www.facebook.com/suttonyouth 
 
 

 http://www.twitter.com/SuttonYouth  
 
 

Google+ https://plus.google.com/108822150733892995163 ;  
 
 
Our Council hosted youth services website is at http://www.suttonyouth.org 
 
 
Thanks for your support with this.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Colin Stewart 
Executive Head, Education and Early Intervention  

Please reply to: 
Colin Stewart 
The Grove 
Carshalton 
Surrey SM5 3AL 
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